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Senator Erpenbach:

This bill is based on 2001 SB–135.  I added language that specifically directs DFI to
enforce the requirements established in this bill.  This language addresses a concern
raised by DFI when it prepared its fiscal estimate for 2001 SB–135.  You may want to
consider, instead, placing these requirements in a chapter that DATCP enforces.
Please let me know if you have any questions or desire any changes.
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